
 

 

2 March 2017 
 

ASX Announcement  

 

RETIREMENT OF COMPANY SECRETARY 

 

Further to its announcement dated 29 September 2016, SeaLink Travel Group Limited (ASX:SLK) 
(SeaLink) advises of the retirement of Mr. Trevor Waller as Company Secretary, effective 
immediately. 

 

Mr. Paul Blewett, General Counsel and Company Secretary, continues as Company Secretary. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
For more information please call: 
Carla Schaefer, Investor Relations, SeaLink Travel Group, 0409 101 188 or carla@sealink.com.au 
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